CARNAGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Principal: **Mr G. Murray** Tel/Fax: (028) 2589 1403

E-mail: info@carnaghtsps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk

Website: https://carnaghtsps.weebly.com/



27th February 2024

St. Patrick's Day

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The St. Patrick's Day Bank Holiday is falling on Monday 18th March 2024. The school bus service and the schools' meal service will not be operating on this day which has led primary school principals to discuss different arrangements that can be made.

At Carnaghts Primary, Monday 18th March will be a half day, with children leaving at 12:10pm. Staff will complete staff training following the children's departure. The remainder of the week will run as normal. Parents of children who use the school bus service should make other arrangements for their children to get to school on that day. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

As an added reminder, the Easter holidays run from 25th March to 5th April (inclusive). Subsequently, Friday 22nd March will be a half day, with children leaving at 12:10pm.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. G Murray Principal